
From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
To: Justin Finkbeiner
Subject: FW: Serviced Municipalities with less than 5,000 Population, Public Spaces, and Schools at Risk
Date: June-19-20 9:02:17 AM
Importance: High

july
 

From: Mayor Finch 
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 4:52 PM
To: Dan Best <cao@southhuron.ca>; Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>
Subject: FW: Serviced Municipalities with less than 5,000 Population, Public Spaces, and Schools at
Risk
Importance: High
 
FYI
 

From: FRANCIS VEILLEUX [mailto:francisveilleux@me.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 1:56 PM
To: Francis Veilleux <bluebox@bra.org>
Subject: Serviced Municipalities with less than 5,000 Population, Public Spaces, and Schools at Risk
Importance: High
 
Hello:

We heard a lot of concern around the current Ministry proposal: that after transition producers
are not required to service municipalities with less than 5,000 population, public spaces, and
schools.

For members that have not yet passed a Council resolution about transition, we have updated
the resolution. It now references one additional “whereas” clause:

WHEREAS the Municipality of X is concerned about a recent proposal by the Ministry
of Environment, Conservation and Parks that could jeopardize over 135 small rural, remote,
and Northern community Blue Box programs across the Province as well as servicing to
schools and public spaces;

And one additional “therefore be it resolved” clause:

THAT the Municipality of X strongly advocates for language to be included in the
regulation that ensures municipalities under 5,000 continue to receive Blue Box servicing as
was agreed as part of the Provincial government’s Blue Box mediation as well as schools and
public spaces.

For those who have already passed a resolution, thank you! For those who are looking to pass
a separation resolution to flag concerns to the Province about this latest proposal, feel free to
use/amend the above language as you see fit.
 
Francis Veilleux  | President
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